
SHORT EMAIL FOR MEETING APPOINTMENT

Hope you are doing good. This is the president of the Irtiqa society of SICAS. We recently had some Rising Sun representatives visit our school and leave some materials such as ticket books standees envelops documentary etc. I
 am unable to contact the specific people therefore I would like to notify them that we have begun their fundraising campaign from the past Monday, and it would be appreciated if they contact me on my cell number and arrange a proper meeting for further assistance. I have great ideas for your organization, kindly visit SICAS in order to be given the feedback. Thank you.

Your Sincerely,
Muneeb Ahmed

